
 
 

 

 

 

TO:  EUSTIS CITY COMMISSION  

FROM: TOM CARRINO, CITY MANAGER 

DATE:  NOVEMBER 7, 2024 

RE: ORGANIZATIONAL AND EVENT SUPPORT GRANT TO PAWS 
THERAPY DOGS, INC.  

 

Introduction 

The purpose of this presentation is to allow Paws Therapy Dogs, Inc. to be recognized 
for their service to the City of Eustis and award a grant in the amount of $1,750. 

 

Recommended Action 

Payment of the September 5, 2024, grant award in the amount of $1,750 to Paws Therapy 
Dogs, Inc., following their presentation to the Eustis City Commission.   

 

Background 

On September 5, 2024, the Eustis City Commission approved the organizational grant 
recommendation from the grant review committee. One of the recommendations of the 
committee comprised of Tom Carrino, Lori Carr, Mike Lane, Al Latimer and Mike 
Sheppard was to approve a $1,750 grant for Paws Therapy Dogs, Inc. The organization 
has completed the requirements of the grant, and they have presented the City with their 
financial information submitted with the Profit and Loss Statement through December 31, 
2023, including their annual grant related expenses through December 31, 2023. 

 
Paws Therapy Dogs, Inc provided all visits which were compared to Eustis.   

 
Unduplicated Eustis was 10,500 divided by 3,800 = 36.19%  
 

 
Prepared By: Lori Carr, Finance Director 
 
Reviewed By: Mike Sheppard, Finance Department 
 


